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2018-2019 Mid-Year Update 

 

District 

Completed Ongoing Next Year(s) 

Evaluation: 
● Revision of Ed Tech Evaluation Plan 
● Integration of ed techs, specialists, 

and related service providers into 
TeachPoint 

 
Federal/State: 

● FY 18 ESEA Performance Report and 
FY 19 ESEA Application 

● FY 19 GT Application 

Evaluation: 
● Implementation of revised Educator 

Performance Evaluation/Professional 
Growth (E-PE/PG) Plan for specialists 
and related service providers as well 
as teachers 

 
Professional Development: 

● Graduate-level course in 
proficiency-based education practices 
co-sponsored by USM and Cape 
Elizabeth (three cohorts of ten 
educators each) 

● District mentors for all new staff 

Evaluation: 
● Completion of all forms related to 

E-PE/PG Plan 
 
Federal/State: 

● Analysis of Maine DOE School Report 
Card 

● Revision of Staff Certification Plan to 
comply with changes to Chapters 115 
and 180 

● Update of Lau Plan to reflect current 
protocols/forms 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 









 






